
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A Hiring Session will be held at the Oklahoma Works American Job Center 
located at 751 W. Willow, Suite 25 in Duncan, OK. on August 12, 2024, from 
10:00 am to 2:00 pm for the following opening.  
 

 
 

AEM Construction is looking for an experienced underground utility worker 
mainly dealing with Fiber Optic Cable qualifications should include but not 
necessarily if right person with similar qualifications. 
 
Ditch Witch Drill experience  
Sub-site locator experience  
Mini excavator experience  
Basic understanding of process 
Be able to work outside and deal with daily elements. 
Be reliable to work every day on time. 
 
We do offer competitive pay with full benefits package. 
May be asked to travel in future but it’s not guaranteed that we will. 
 
 

Onsite interviews will be conducted with a company 
representative.  Bring your resume. 

 


